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The battle over a church name in McNairy County appears to be heating up again.  

  

Members of the Creation Seventh Day Adventist Church said they have been told 

representatives of the Seventh Day Adventist Church plan to come to Guys next week to 

remove the latest signs placed on the property.  

  

This after a federal appeals court ruled the Guys church was in violation of copyright laws 

of the Seventh Day Adventist Church.   

  

In an email to ABC 7 Eyewitness News, Pastor Walter McGill, who was out of the country, 

said despite the court's ruling his church intends on replacing any signs removed next 

week.  

 


